
 MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMMISSION 

MEETING HELD ON JANUARY 8, 2018 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Nathan Rau at 7:30 PM. 

 

Roll call was taken:  Present: Gardner, Vogt, Hicks, Fredrick, Lutz, Childers and Rau. 

 

Chairman Rau asked if there were any additions or corrections to the minutes of the December 

11, 2017 meeting. A motion was made by Hicks and seconded by Gardner to approve the 

minutes of the December 11, 2017 meeting as presented. Motion carried. 

 

The Chairman asked if there were any citizens to address the Planning Commission. There were 

none. 

 

The Chairman also asked if there were any corrections or deletions to the agenda. There were 

none. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

The Chairman asked if there was any new business. There was none.  

 

PETITIONS: 

The Chairman asked if there was any petitions to be heard or discussed. There was none.  
    

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Discussion on Comprehensive Plan  

Finalizing the Comprehensive Plan was discussed. It was pointed out that there were still some 

items that need to be defined or deleted in the Plan, however, the body of the Plan is basically 

complete. Maps were reviewed and additions/corrections were noted.  It was agreed that four (4) 

maps should be included in the Plan: a transportation map, a pedestrian/bicycle map, a future 

land use map, and an overlay map. 

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:10 PM was made by Lutz and seconded by Fredrick.  

Motion carried.  

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Mechelle Childers. 
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